
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AFA Red Pin Campaign  
Dear Hawaiian Flight Attendant: 

In a few days Red AFA Pins will be in your mail files.  Your MEC has passed a resolution making the Red 

Pin the official AFA pin while we are in negotiations.  Put on your Red Pin as we head into the holiday 

season and let management know that we want a contract now! 

Here’s where we STAND:   

 In August we filed for mediation after almost 2 years of unproductive negotiations  

 Last month we had our first session with our federal mediator  

 We will have two sessions with the federal mediator in January  

 We have fallen behind in pay and it will be a fight to regain our position in the industry 

Why RED?  Red signifies our strength & power!  

Why NOW?  It’s time to send a unified message!   

Why ME?  Each flight attendant is crucial to our success!  

This is OUR TIME!  Each of you is valuable to your Negotiating Committee’s success. You can show your 

support for the negotiations by wearing the Red Pin! 

Happy Holidays! 

The Negotiating Committee 

Sharon Soper, Diana Huihui, Ka'imi Lee, Martin Gusman, Jeff Fuke and  

Paula Mastrangelo, AFA Senior Staff Negotiator 

The Master Executive Council Officers 

Sharon Soper, Scott Henton, Joni Kashiwai, Jaci-Ann Chung, Melissa Hooper 

Honolulu Council 43 Officers 

Jaci-Ann Chung, Kahea Ching, Kerri Chow 

Los Angeles Council 47 Officers 

Melissa Hooper, Craig Iwasaki, Beth Hayes 


